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Thriver Soup
Outlines scientifically based techniques for overcoming or
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safeguarding against cancer and other chronic illnesses, identifying
lesser-known risk factors that challenge popular opinions about
genetics and lifestyle while outlining a six-week program that
condenses the findings of hundreds of studies. Original.

Mind Your Heart
Explains how to access intuition through the signals given by one's
body and feelings in order to attain maximum physical and
psychological health

Healing Mind, Healthy Woman
From a renowned nutritionist and author of the bestselling Fat Flush
Plan comes a revised and updated edition of the popular alternative
guide for taking charge of your perimenopause, filled with up-to-date
research, including the latest information on Hormone Replacement
Therapy, mood swings, weight gain, and nutrition for women thirty-five
and older. Before the Change offers a gentle, proven, incremental
program for understanding your body’s changes and controlling your
symptoms during perimenopause—the period of about ten years leading up
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to menopause—to help you feel great through this vital phase of life.
Inside you’ll find: A clear explanation of the symptoms of
perimenopause and a self-diagnosis quiz; Safe and natural alternatives
to hormone therapy, including healing vitamins, minerals, herbs, and
natural hormones; A guide to nutrition and healthy diet, with tips for
foods that prevent and alleviate symptoms. In addition, this revised
and updated edition includes: An expanded section on the pros and cons
of soy as a natural phytoestrogen; An expanded discussion of
hypothyroidism, its connection to hormonal imbalances, and the best
natural treatments; A full analysis of HRT, including advice for
safely weaning yourself off of synthetic hormones, and an overview of
herbal, lifestyle, and diet options and modifications available for
women who have had a hysterectomy, have risk factors or a history of
breast cancer, osteoporosis, or heart disease. With this essential doit-yourself program, say good-bye to hormone havoc simply, safely, and
naturally!

The Healing Power of Mind
based on ground breaking studies at Beth Israel, Emory Univ., and St.
Thomas's Hospitalshows how visualization & relaxation techniques,
support groups, & positive doctor- patient relationships play an
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important part in healing.

The Power of the Mind to Heal
Until now, we have been taught that forgiveness is good for us and
that good people forgive. Dr. Spring, a gifted therapist and the awardwinning author of After the Affair, proposes a radical, life-affirming
alternative that lets us overcome the corrosive effects of hate and
get on with our lives—without forgiving. She also offers a powerful
and unconventional model for genuine forgiveness—one that asks as much
of the offender as it does of us. This bold and healing book offers
step-by-step, concrete instructions that help us make peace with
others and with ourselves, while answering such crucial questions as
these: How do I forgive someone who is unremorseful or dead? When is
forgiveness cheap? What is wrong with refusing to forgive? How can the
offender earn forgiveness? How do we forgive ourselves for hurting
another human being?

Guilt is the Teacher, Love is the Lesson
Provides an alternative view of human consciousness--a theory of mind
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and being independent of matter, time and space.

Sitting Together
This Is an Invitation to Take Your Power Back! What happened to the
spark you had as a child that powered curiosity, engagement with life,
and creativity? Has it burned out? Are you feeling emotionally and
physically exhausted and cynical, wondering if you’ve got what it
takes to make it in this rapidly changing world? Burnout looks a lot
like depression, but it’s not a biological bogeyman that medication or
simple stress management can cure. It’s a disorder of hope and will
that sucks the life out of competent, idealistic, hardworking people
like you; and it will be an ongoing challenge for you to take your
power back! In this breakthrough work, Joan Borysenko, Ph.D.—a Harvardtrained medical scientist, psychologist, and renowned pioneer in
stress and health—straddles psychology, biology, and soul in a
completely fresh approach to burnout. Joan’s deeply human (and often
amusing) personal accounts of burnout and recovery; the science of
helplessness, hopelessness, and empowerment; and the rich wisdom of
people who have gone from fried to revived—including many of Joan’s
vibrant community of 5,000 Facebook Friends—make this powerful and
practical book a must-read for our times.
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Fighting Cancer From Within
Bringing the energy of true presence into our lives really does change
things for the better—and all it takes is a little training. This
treasury of 365 gems of daily wisdom from one of the most beloved
Buddhist teachers of our age is a help and support for anyone who
wants to train to meet every moment of life with 100 percent
attention. Thich Nhat Hanh shows how practicing mindfulness can
transform every area of our lives—and how its benefits radiate beyond
us to affect others and the whole, larger world.

You Can Beat the Odds
Think you have no time for mindfulness? Think again. "Thoughtful and
provocative. The relevance of this work is unquestionable, as it
leaves us inspired and optimistic that true healing really is
possible" (Sharon Salzberg). For four decades, Jon Kabat-Zinn has been
teaching the tangible benefits of meditation in the mainstream. Today
millions of people have taken up a formal mindfulness meditation
practice as part of their everyday lives. But how do you actually go
about meditating? What does a formal meditation practice look like?
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And how can we overcome some of the common obstacles to incorporating
meditation into daily life in an age of perpetual self-distraction?
Falling Awake directly answers these urgent and timely questions.
Originally published in 2005 as part of a larger book titled Coming to
Our Senses, it has been updated with a new foreword by the author and
is even more relevant today. Science shows that the tangible benefits
of a mindfulness meditation practice are impossible to ignore. KabatZinn explains how to incorporate them into our hectic, modern lives.
Read on for a master class from one of the pioneers of the worldwide
mindfulness movement.

Awakening Intuition
Cancer patients seeking to integrate meaningful spirituality with
practical healing solutions can now feast on a comprehensive blend of
self-care options. This book provides a variety of holistic strategies
for cushioning chemotherapy and softening surgery while empowering
readers to grow in consciousness. Each of more than 250 topics begins
with an inspirational quote from one of the world’s wisdom traditions,
offers a story to foster self-care and personal transformation, and
concludes with a useful tip. With passion, authenticity, and a dash of
humor, this book courageously addresses medical topics such as
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“Finding Chemo,” “Hair Pieces: Turbanator,” and “Recovery: Master the
Possibilities.” Holistic care entries include “Nutrient Density:
Thriver Soup,” “Shadow Work: Dark Night Rises,” and “Field of Dreams.”
Explore these restorative ingredients to enhance your nutritional
choices, stimulate your creative juices, foster your personal powers
to transform mentally and emotionally, and deepen your connection with
others and the Divine.

Saying Yes to Change
We think we know what meditation is--especially in an era when
"mindfulness" has improbably rocketed into the mainstream. Millions of
people around the world have taken up a formal mindfulness meditation
practice as part of their everyday lives. But there's no hard-and-fast
rule that says you have to meditate in a certain way, in a particular
place, or following a specific tradition. So what is meditation
anyway? And why might it be worth trying? Or nurturing further if you
already have practice? Meditation Is Not What You Think was originally
published in 2005 as part of a larger book entitled Coming to Our
Senses: Healing Ourselves and the World Through Mindfulness. Updated
with a new foreword by the author, these questions (and their answers)
are particularly relevant for the current era . If you're curious as
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to why meditation is not for the "faint-hearted," how taking some time
each day to drop into awareness can actually be a radical act of love,
and why paying attention is so supremely important, read on for a
master class from one of the pioneers of mindfulness in the mainstream
world.

Your True Home
"Nutrition for the 21st century. A personalized, whole-foods solution
for person and planet. Let's prevent and reverse the epidemic of
obesity, diabetes, inflammation, and chronic illness ?that is
bankrupting our country, our kids, and our future. Joan Borysenko,
Ph.D., a Harvard-trained cell biologist, health psychologist, and New
York Times best-selling author, believes that when you've got the
right information, you can make powerful choices to change your life.
She cuts through the thicket of confusing--and often downright
wrong--advice on nutrition and gives you easy-to-digest, bite-sized
servings of real scientific information so that you can discover which
foods your body needs to heal and thrive. Since Joan wears two
hats--as a psychologist and a cell biologist--you can trust her to
psych out your inner saboteur and help you make the changes you've
been dreaming of. And as a busy woman who loves good food, she'll
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teach you how to make simple, scrumptious, satisfying meals that you
and your family will love whether you're omnivores, vegans, or
vegetarians. · Get up-to-date information on the nutrition revolution·
Make friends with the plants that feed your gut bacteria· Lose the
weight and keep it off· Get the skinny on how diet changes your genes
and how your genes determine your best diet· Fill out a health symptom
checklist and track the changes as your personalized PlantPlus Diet
optimizes your metabolism· Understand what tests to ask your doctor
for and why· Create a sleek and streamlined PlantPlus kitchen· Make
fabulous meals in minutes with simple recipes and meal plans "--

The Lazy Guru's Guide to Life
The world is full of sex manuals instructing the reader on the ins and
outs of great sex, but these tend to focus on only one aspect; the
physical mechanics. According to Kabbalah, the key to fulfilling sex
lies in self-awareness, not simply technique. The Kabbalah Book of Sex
is a ground-breaking guide by acclaimed author and teacher Yehuda
Berg. It offers readers kabbalistic tips for overcoming shame and lack
of self-respect, as well as a way for accessing higher levels of
connection to ourselves, to our partners, and to spirit. Through the
ancient wisdom revealed here, the floodgates of passion and desire
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will open wide. Your sex will become the truly sacred connection it
was always meant to be.

A Woman's Journey to God
Are you stressed out, feel like you're in a creative rut, or are
having trouble taming your inner control freak? Welcome to THE LAZY
GURU'S GUIDE TO LIFE, an innovative, inspiring, and illustrated guide
to effortless and mindful self-improvement. The concept of being lazy
goes back thousands of years. It's what the Chinese sages call Wu Wei
or "no trying," a natural way of being--a flow state--where the body
is relaxed and attention is focused. So if your world seems like it's
spinning too fast and can't be stopped, the Lazy Guru is here to show
you how anyone can be effortlessly creative and return themselves to
flow without years of meditation or therapy. Through a series of games
and activities, Shorter provides readers with practical problemsolving skills; down-to-earth means for restoring inspiration,
relaxation and creativity; and, above all else, peace of mind.

Aging with Wisdom
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From the New York Times bestselling author of Minding the Body,
Mending the Mind comes a powerful collection of spiritual activities
that we can use every day in order to create miracles in our lives.
Through daily meditations and exercises, Borysenko helps us to let go
of fear and realize the light of peace.

It's Not the End of the World
Strings Attachedis the story of a brilliant, but ferocious music
teacher who came to be known as Mr K. A Ukrainian immigrant who
survived an abusive childhood to become a noted resident and teacher,
Mr K used music as a means of escape. The authors, who spent their
childhoods in the late 60s and 70s, rehearsing and playing together as
young musicians, bring the extraordinary character of Mr K to life from his days as a forced Nazi labourer; to his home life as a husband
to an invalid wife; to his heart-breaking search to find his missing
daughter; to the terrifying challenges he hurtled from behind the
music stand.

Reinventing Medicine
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The popular guide-over 80,000 copies sold of the first edition-now
revised and enhanced with an audio CD of guided meditations According
to Time magazine, over 15 million Americans now practice meditation
regularly. It's a great way to reduce stress, increase energy, and
enjoy better health. This fun and easy guide has long been a favorite
with meditation newcomers. And now it's even better. For this new
edition, author Stephan Bodian has added an audio CD with more than 70
minutes of guided meditations that are keyed to topics in the book,
from tuning in to one's body, transforming suffering, and replacing
negative patterns to grounding oneself, consulting the guru within,
and finding a peaceful place. The book also discusses the latest
research on the health benefits of meditation, along with new advice
on how to get the most out of meditation in today's fast-paced world.
Stephan Bodian (Fairfax, CA and Sedona, AZ) is a licensed
psychotherapist and the former editor-in-chief of Yoga Journal. He has
written for Fitness, Alternative Medicine, Cooking Light, and Tricycle
and is the coauthor of Buddhism For Dummies (0-7645-5359-3).

Fried
Outlines techniques for relieving stress, infertility, eating
disorders, and other conditions
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Recovering the Soul
How do we find beauty and meaning in old age? How do we overturn the
paradigm of ageism? How do we age consciously and cultivate an inner
life resilient enough to withstand the vicissitudes of old age? An
extended meditation on how to age consciously and embrace life in all
its fullness and wonder, Aging with Wisdom answers these questions.

How Can I Forgive You?
The true nature of our minds is enlightened and peaceful, as the depth
of the ocean is calm and clear. But when we mentally grasp and
emotionally cling to our wants and worries with all our energy, we
lose our own enlightened freedom and healing power, only to gain
stress and exhaustion, suffering and overexcitement, like the
turbulent waves rolling on the surface of the ocean. Our minds possess
the power to heal pain and stress, and to blossom into peace and joy,
by loosening the clinging attitudes that Buddhists call "grasping at
self." If we apply the mind's healing power, we can heal not only our
mental and emotional afflictions, but physical problems also. This
book is an invitation to awaken the healing power of mind through
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inspiring images and sounds, mindful movements, positive perceptions,
soothing feelings, trusting confidence, and the realization of
openness. The healing principle on which these exercises are based is
the universal nature and omnipresent power envisioned in Mahayana
Buddhism. Yet for healing, we don't have to be believers in any
particular faith. We can heal body and mind simply by being what we
truly are, and by allowing our own natural healing qualities to
manifest: a peaceful and open mind, a loving and positive attitude,
and warm, joyful energy in a state of balance and harmony.

Journaling The Journey: 25 Spiritual Insights to Light The
Way
Why are we able to recognize melodies in our first days of life? Why
does making music actually switch off the genes that signal stress? It
is because music is part of who we are at the deepest level—and we
don't need any special talent or training to harness its power to
enhance our lives. With Music Medicine, music therapist Christine
Stevens presents an information-packed resource, filled with
scientifically-based practices for accessing and attuning to the
natural healing properties of music. Drawing from a wealth of research
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and her own pioneering healing work in some of the most challenging
places around the world, Stevens invites you to discover: Accessing
the four elements of music-rhythm as medicine for the body, melody for
the heart, harmony for the soul, and silence for the mind Conscious
listening-how to open yourself fully to the healing potential that
music offers Your musical self-accessing your voice, spirit, and inner
music for healing and change Clinical research, case studies, and
stories that reveal music's extraordinary capacity to reduce stress,
prevent illness, and strengthen the immune system How music connects
us to each other and creates community, even in places of war and
conflict Inspirational guidance on how to use music for spirituality,
personal growth, and well-being Healing playlists-each chapter
features valuable download recommendations and links for selecting
healing music The drum massage, creating your power song, full-body
listening, and other effective and enjoyable practices “Music's
medicine awaits your discovery,” says Christine Stevens. “I invite you
to release any doubts that you are musical, and to realize the power
of music to nourish your body, mind, heart, and soul.” With Music
Medicine, she provides a thoroughly researched and practical guide for
integrating the healing benefits of sound into your life—and
discovering the extraordinary transformation that occurs when we
liberate our own inner music. “Music can provide the support we need
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in life's challenging moments, and more importantly, music can become
part of our daily routine for spirituality and health. Enjoy this
powerful path for your own healing—through the joy, and the great
peace, of music.” —Joan Borysenko, PhD, from the foreword of Music
Medicine “Music Medicine brings home to our hearts the truth that
music is an organic medicine. Christine Stevens reveals how the
intricate beauty of harmony, rhythm, and song course through our
veins, uniting us with the cosmic music of the universe.” —Michael
Bernard Beckwith, author of Life Visioning and Spiritual Liberation
“Music Medicine is an interstate of sound that awakens, soothes,
dances, and silences us.” —Don Campbell, author of The Mozart Effect
and The Harmony of Health “Each of Christine's lessons has helped me
to become a musical instrument and a singer of my own song.” —Bernie
Siegel, MD, author of Love, Medicine, and Miracles “In this book,
Christine provides a powerful and educational curriculum for music
therapists, musicians, and anyone interested in music wellness. Music
becomes the language to unite and heal across the continents.”
—Antoinette Follett, Editor-in-Chief, Making Music

Mindfulness for All
Change is both scary business and an inescapable fact of life.
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Everything is impermanent and eventually passes away. Some changes are
natural, like aging through the lifecycle. Others are sudden and
catastrophic, such as illness, bankruptcy, or the death of a loved
one. Change is an opportunity to shed the limitations of the lower
self and be reborn to the higher self. This book is an inspiring and
practical guide to that process, incorporating personal stories,
cutting-edge psychological research, and the perennial philosophy of
the world’s great wisdom traditions. This book includes a link to an
audio download which is a body-based mindfulness meditation that
guides you in developing moment-by-moment awareness and honoring
emotions and other experiences without attachment as they arise and
pass away. The audio is suitable for daily use both by beginners and
experienced meditators.

Strings Attached
Nurturing, supportive, and empowering, this year-long guide featuring
monthly themes, inspirational stories, and soul-searching exercises,
focuses on enhancing balance and emotional well-being in mothers'
lives. Recognising that they are over their "to do" lists, the guide
gives mothers permission to care for and nurture themselves and
reconnect with who they are. Soothing the body, mind, and soul like a
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cup of hot tea, and providing a mini retreat away from the hectic
stress of day-to-day parenting, it invites women to reclaim their
lives -- to learn about the power of self-care and how it can be their
best friend, to manage and increase their energy, to adopt a "good is
good enough" approach, and to become more comfortable saying no.

Meditation For Dummies
Shamanic practices for making a difference in the world • Offers
shamanic tools for solving the challenges we face as a global
community • Provides healing practices and initiatory journeys to
address pollution-based diseases, natural and man-made disasters, and
environmental degradation • Explores time, physics, and other
dimensions to explain how to repair and evolve DNA and see into the
future in order to change it In Planetary Healing, shamanic healer
Nicki Scully and visionary Mark Hallert reveal how to move beyond
feeling helpless and overwhelmed by global crises so we can make a
difference in the world through active participation in healing
ourselves, our families, our communities, and the planet. A natural
follow-up to Scully’s Alchemical Healing, this book serves as a guide
to navigate the coming global transformation and help co-create a new
Golden Age. Sharing compelling accounts of shamanic responses to such
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epic disasters as Chernobyl, the terrorist attacks of September 11,
2001, and the massive Gulf of Mexico oil spill in 2010 as well as
tales of personal healing, the authors offer initiatory journeys and
visualization exercises that empower readers to engage in physical,
emotional, spiritual, and environmental healing across time and space.
Using powerful shamanic tools, such as the Heart Breath, Breaking
Reality Barriers, and Transforming Fear, individuals can combine their
healing intentions with the intelligent field of creation to effect
tangible change in the world and tackle issues such as pollution-based
diseases, natural and man-made disasters, environmental degradation,
and conscious evolution.

Meditation Is Not What You Think
The authors have intergrated their considerable knowledge of medicine,
metaphysics, spirituality, and alternative forms of healing into a
beautiful book that reveals how we can use the amazing power of the
mind to heal the physical and emotional ailments that afflict us. This
is truly a transformational work!

Minding the Body
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Asking why Western women are dropping out of traditional religion in
record numbers, the best-selling author of A Woman's Book of Life
probes the disconnect between patriarchal religion and women's
experience and shows women the path to spiritual healing. Reprint.

Minding the Body, Mending the Mind (Large Print 16pt)
This practical guide helps therapists from virtually any specialty or
theoretical orientation choose and adapt mindfulness practices most
likely to be effective with particular patients, while avoiding those
that are contraindicated. The authors provide a wide range of
meditations that build the core skills of focused attention,
mindfulness, and compassionate acceptance. Vivid clinical examples
show how to weave the practices into therapy, tailor them to each
patient's needs, and overcome obstacles. Therapists also learn how
developing their own mindfulness practice can enhance therapeutic
relationships and personal well-being. The Appendix offers
recommendations for working with specific clinical problems. Free
audio downloads (narrated by the authors) and accompanying patient
handouts for selected meditations from the book are available at
www.sittingtogether.com. See also Mindfulness and Psychotherapy,
Second Edition, edited by Christopher K. Germer, Ronald D. Siegel, and
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Paul R. Fulton, which reviews the research on therapeutic applications
of mindfulness and delves into treatment of specific clinical
problems.

Falling Awake
Explains how to use the power of one's mind to treat the body,
demonstrating how to use guided imagery in specific ways to help
enhance one's emotional and physical health to complement conventional
medical treatments to beat cancer.

The Mother's Guide to Self-Renewal
There is growing scientific evidence that how we experience our bodies
can powerfully influence whether we get sick, how we get sick, and how
we manage illness. Somatic awareness--the ability to perceive,
interpret, and act on the basis of internal bodily sensations--is at
the cutting edge of the mind-body interface. Such awareness is a key
factor in many forms of self-regulatory therapy, including relaxation
and biofeedback. Grounded in the existing research, this book
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being and describes how awareness of these states can be a powerful
clinical tool. Integrating empirical data, case examples, and pointers
for practice, Bakal uses a psychobiological framework to build a muchneeded bridge between traditional and alternative health care
approaches. The book first enumerates the physiological, cognitive,
and emotional variables that underlie internal bodily experience,
presenting research that closely links specific subjective states to
improved health and healing. Somatization symptoms are then shown to
result from an insufficient awareness of inner physical states: Many
individuals only "notice" the body when their reactions reach
symptomatic or illness levels. Bakal describes the clinical
applications of these findings for such anxiety- and pain-related
disorders as migraine, unexplained dizziness and shortness of breath,
benign chest pain, and asthma. Thought-provoking findings on placebos
and self-regulation are discussed, and the book suggests ways that
somatic awareness may enable patients to actively harness the placebo
effect and achieve significant symptom control. Broadening the scope
of the discussion to include immune system illnesses, Bakal shows how
reducing bodily tension, fatigue, and stress through somatic awareness
may play a significant role in the clinical management of arthritis,
multiple sclerosis, and cancer. The book's final chapter looks at
therapeutic touch, biofeedback, and breathing retraining. A brief
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overview of each modality is provided, and general principles are
delineated for how patients can be guided to develop and use conscious
awareness of somatic states to promote their physical well-being.
Synthesizing scientific data from many different areas of research,
the book makes the dimensions of somatic awareness understandable to
clinicians in a range of settings. Its clear, accessible style will
enhance its appeal to a broad audience of health psychologists,
behavioral medicine specialists, and other mental health and medical
professionals interested in holistic health care approaches.

Introduction to Psychoneuroimmunology
Take 25 Spiritual Insights discovered by the author on his journey
through life represented by a "Route 66" adventure in a red Corvette
and apply them to your own life through journaling and guided
introspection. Journaling The Journey could be read just for the
entertainment value and it would be worth the money, but here is an
opportunity to literally change the direction of your life and
discover the answer to the question of the Ages: Who Am I Really?

Inner Peace for Busy Women
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Larry Dossey forever changed our understanding of the healing process
with his phenomenal New York Times bestseller, Healing Words. Now the
man considered on of the pioneers of mind/body medicine provides the
scientific and medical proof that the spiritual dimension works in
therapeutic treatment, exploding the boundaries of the healing arts
with his most powerful book yet.

Fire in the Soul
Based on Dr. Borysenko's groundbreaking work nearly twenty years ago
at the Mind/Body Clinic in Boston, Minding the Body, Mending the Mind
continues to be a classic in the field, with time-tested tips on how
to take control of your own physical and emotional wellbeing. The
clinic's dramatic success with thousands of patients-with conditions
ranging from allergies to cancer-offers vivid proof of the
effectiveness of the mind/body approach to health and its power to
transform your life. Here are tips on how to elicit the mind's
powerful relaxation response to boost your immune system, cope with
chronic pain, and alleviate symptoms of a host of stress-related
illnesses. Updated with the recent developments in the field, the new
edition is a must-have for anyone interested in taking an active role
in healing himself or herself.
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Music Medicine
Exploring how chronic self-blame and pessimism can lead to physical,
emotional and spiritual distress, this book guides the reader on a
healing voyage of recovery as he or she learns to release the toxin of
guilt from the mind and body, and help to achieve a refreshed sense of
well-being.

Prepare for Surgery, Heal Faster
Psychoneuroimmunology investigates the relationships between behavior,
psychosocial factors, the nervous, endocrine, and immune systems, and
disease. Each system affects the others, enhancing and/or inhibiting
processes elsewhere in the body. Research in this field has grown
tremendously in recent years as science better understands the checks
and balances of these interdisciplinary systems and processes.
Introduction to Psychoneuroimmunology provides the first introductory
text for this complex field. Beginning with a discussion of immune
system basics, Introduction to Psychoneuroimmunology explores
endocrine-immune modulation, neuro-immune modulation, the relationship
between stress, contextual change, and disease, as well as infection,
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allergy, immune activity and psychopathology, and immune function
enhancement. This text provides a sound introduction to the field and
will serve as a valuable overview to what is otherwise a complex
interdisciplinary subject at the junction of molecular biology,
genetics, the neurosciences, immunology, cell biology, endocrinology,
pharmacology, biochemistry, and the behavioral sciences. * Provides a
wide coverage of topics * Presents a concise treatment of topics *
Includes concluding comments after each chapter * Includes definitions
of technical terms

The Plantplus Diet Solution
More than twenty years ago, Jon Kabat-Zinn changed the way we thought
about awareness in everyday life with his now-classic introduction to
mindfulness, Wherever You Go, There You Are. He followed that up with
2005's Coming to Our Senses, the definitive book for our time on the
connection between mindfulness and our well-being on every level,
physical, cognitive, emotional, social, planetary, and spiritual. Now,
Coming to Our Senses is being repackaged into 4 smaller books, each
focusing on a different aspect of mindfulness, and each with a new
foreword written by the author. In the fourth of these books,
Mindfulness for All (which was originally published as Part VII and
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Part VIII of Coming to Our Senses), Kabat-Zinn focuses on how
mindfulness really can be a tool to transform the world--explaining
how democracy thrives in a mindful context, and why mindfulness is a
vital tool for both personal and global understanding and action in
these tumultuous times. By "coming to our senses"--both literally and
metaphorically--we can become more compassionate, more embodied, more
aware human beings, and in the process, contribute to the healing of
the body politic as well as our own lives in ways both little and big.

Before the Change
The bestselling author of "Minding the Body, Mending the Mind" reveals
the interconnected loop of the mind, body, and spirit in a pioneering
book that will teach women how to maximize their health and well-being
as well as discover the extraordinary power that comes with each stage
of the feminine life cycle.

Mind-Brain-Gene: Toward Psychotherapy Integration
Outlines a holistic program for heart wellness that combines
relaxation response techniques, nutritional information, and exercise,
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in a guide that identifies the links between heart disease and
cognitive perceptions while advising readers on how to address
multiple risk factors. Original. 20,000 first printing.

Planetary Healing
The author of the New York Times bestseller Minding the Body, Mending
the Mind reveals the power of spiritual optimism: a philosophy that
sees life crises as opportunities for personal growth and spiritual
transformation.

A Woman's Book of Life
This is a book about getting real. It tells the truth about busyness
and peace in a way that can help us women change our lives. Until
quite recently, it was politically incorrect to mention that balancing
work and family, while having any time left to nurture our spirit, was
a tall order. Only now, when a second generation of women is entering
the ranks of the family-work-spirituality jugglers, do we feel secure
enough to stop for a minute and say, "Wow, this is a hard act to pull
off." Sometimes we’re tired, stressed out, and in danger of shutting
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down and losing our hearts. But if we share the truth of our lives, we
can find a better way. Inner Peace for Busy Women will show you how to
stop resisting your life and start living in the center of the
cyclone, where it’s always peaceful. Among other things, in this book
you’ll learn how to say no without feeling guilty, make peace with the
past, be peaceful even in circumstances where happiness is not an
option, follow your inner guidance, and be a beautiful mother, sister,
aunt, daughter, lover, spouse, and friend—all by being your best,
authentic self.

Pocketful of Miracles
An exploration of the ways the immune system, epigenetics, affect
regulation, and attachment intersect in mental health. The evolution
of psychotherapy in the 21st Century demands integration. Instead of
choosing from the blizzard of modalities and schools of the past,
therapists must move toward finding common denominators among them.
Similarly, today’s psychotherapy necessitates the integration of the
mind and body, not the past practice of compartmentalization of mental
health and physical health. This book contributes to the sea change in
how we conceptualize mental health problems and their solutions. MindBrain-Gene describes the feedback loops between the multiple systems
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contributing to the emergence of the mind and the experience of the
self. It explains how our mental operating networks “self”-organize,
drawing from and modifying our memory systems to establish and
maintain mental health. Synthesizing research in psychoneuroimmunology
and epigenetics with interpersonal neurobiology and research on
integrated psychotherapeutic approaches, John Arden explores how
insecure attachment, deprivation, child abuse, and trauma contribute
to anxiety disorders and depression to produce epigenetic affects. To
help people suffering from anxiety and depression, it is necessary to
make sense of the multidirectional feedback loops between the stress
systems and the dysregulation of the immune system that lead to those
conditions. Successful psychotherapy modifies the feedback loops among
the self-maintenance systems. Through the orchestration of the mental
operating networks, psychotherapy promotes the re-regulation of immune
system functions, stress systems, nutrition, microbiome (gut
bacteria), sleep, physical inactivity, affect regulation, and
cognition. This book makes a strong case for healthcare and
psychotherapy to be combined—together they can revolutionize the way
we conceive of, and attain, optimal health in the 21st Century.
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